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INVESTORS IN PEOPLE




13th February 2017  

Dear Parents / Annwyl Rhieni

Congratulations to the netball team of Alice, Eve, Lottie, Tabitha, Amelie, Indie, Adam, Riley, Rhiannon, Mali, Rowan and Rhys who took part in the small schools' netball tournament last week. They won all 4 games in their group to qualify for the final which they won 2-1. They were awarded a lovely gold cup! Well done to everyone and thanks to Lorna for volunteering to coach the children over the last few weeks.
Parental Questionnaire

Please can you complete the attached questionnaire and return to school at your earliest convenience. Alongside pupil voice, parental voice is an important part of the school self evaluation process, and wherever possible we will try and act upon your comments/suggestions, if appropriate.
Friday 17th February 

· Key Stage 2 have been comparing life in the 1960s with Britain during the war.

· We are having a 60s day in school on Friday 17th February, including a 60s workshop.  
· Children are welcome to come into school in clothes from the 60s if they would like to. We will be having a focus on the space race to link in with pupils Independent Learning Activities (Groups)
· If anyone is able to bring in large, empty, plastic pop bottles to help make rockets it would be appreciated.


The dates of the National Tests for Years 2 - 6 are 3rd – 10th May 2017
Nursery for September 2017
If you have not applied for a place for your child in our Nursery class for September 2017 please apply on-line at flintshire.gov.uk/school admissions. The closing date is February 24th 2016.  Please pass this message on if you know anyone who may wish to apply for a place that does not have a child in school at the moment.
Some dates for after half term

· The St David’s Day Service will be in Church at 2pm on Wednesday 1st March – all welcome.

· World book Day is on Thursday 2nd March – children can come to school dressed up as a character from their favourite book. This day is very much about promoting reading so don’t go to any great lengths with pupils outfits, we are far more interested in pupils being able to read or share their books. 
· Parents evening - We have arranged parents evening for Monday 13th & Tuesday 14th March. Further details re times, booking sheets will be available after half term.

· Mothering Sunday Service in Church on Sunday 26th March at 11.15am.  All welcome

We break up for half term this Friday 17th February and return on Monday 27 February.

Yours sincerely / Yr eiddoch yn gywir

Janet Meaden, Headteacher






� EMBED Word.Picture.8 ���





St Mary’s Nercwys Voluntary Aided


Primary School


Village Road


Nercwys


Mold, Flintshire


CH7 4EW


Tel:01352 752654





Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:nemail@hwbcymru.net" �nemail@hwbcymru.net� 


Website: � HYPERLINK "http://stmarysvanercwys.weebly.com" �http://stmarysvanercwys.weebly.com�


Headteacher – Janet Meaden BA Hons
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BASIC SKILLS QUALITY MARK
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